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BiblioGov. Paperback. Book Condition: New. This item is
printed on demand. Paperback. 48 pages. Dimensions: 9.7in. x
7.4in. x 0.1in.Pursuant to a congressional request, GAO
examined decisions that the Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) and
the National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) made between
fiscal year (FY) 1974 and FY 1991 in implementing the
Endangered Species Act of 1973. GAO found that: (1) the five
major processes that the act established for protecting plant
and animal species include the petition process, the listing and
critical habitat designation process, the consultation process,
the recovery process, and the habitat-conservation planning
process; (2) the act specifies required time frames and factors
that FWS and NMFS must consider when making act-related
decisions for protecting plant and animal species; (3) the
criteria also delineate the processes during which economic
factors may be considered in reaching decisions; (4) 65 percent
of the 209 petitions FWS and NMFS received through FY 1991 for
listing endangered species provided adequate biological
information to indicate that listing may be warranted; (5) from
FY 1987 through FY 1991, almost 90 percent of all consultations
between FWS and NMFS and other federal agencies regarding
the effect of proposed actions on a species did...
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